
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

ISETAN KATONG AT PARKWAY PARADE  

We thank you sincerely for your continual patronage of Isetan (Singapore) Limited. 

We regret to inform you that the lease of Isetan Katong at Parkway Parade shopping mall will 

expire on 9 March 2022. Negotiations with the Landlord for a further extension of the lease did 

not yield a positive result.  We will be informing customers of our last day of business operations 

after the date has been fixed. 

The Katong store will be embarking on special sales events as a gesture of our sincere gratitude 

for your continued support since its opening in 1983.  

Do reach out to us if you have any enquiry about Isetan Katong. You may contact us through our 

website below.  

https://www.isetan.com.sg/contact-us/ 

Thank you very much. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The management of Isetan (Singapore) Limited 
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